Library of Congress Receives Society Publication

Paul Walden, Secretary of the War of 1812 Society in the Commonwealth of Virginia presented a copy of
the society’s recent publication, Burials of War of 1812 Veterans in the Commonwealth of Virginia, First
Addendum, published in 2018 by Heritage Books, Inc. of Westminster, Maryland to the Library of
Congress. The cover and back pages of the book and the receipt letter from the Library are shown
below:
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OF GONGRESS

November 7, 2018

Dear My, Walden.

On behalf of the Library of Congress, we want to thank you and acknowiedge the generous
donaticn of your publication, Burials of War of 1812 Vetarans in the Commonwealth of
Virginia-First Addendum. We are happy to inform you that the publication was selected for
addition te the Library’s Genearal Collections, and was assigned Library of Congress contral
number: 20112285110.

Once again, thank you for your interest in enriching the collections of the Library, and your rost
kingd donation.

Sincerely yours,
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Jennifer Baum Sevec
Head, UJ.5. Monograpas Section
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